
Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 3:32 PM 
'rcap2647@gmail.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10389-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Caporale. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 

Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

TOIIU Hover 
COV\.A..l/1.A..LS.s.LOV\- De-putt! CLerR I 

FLorLc<Cl PubLLc ser1Lce COV\.A..l/1.A..Ls.s.LoV\, 

2540 Sviul/1.A..Clrc< OCIR B.ouLevClrc< 

TC!LLC!VlClS.See, FL 323)) 

PvioV\-e: (g50) 413-G4GJ-

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Cle rk 

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:43 PM 
To: 'Ralph Caporale' <rcap2647@gmail.com > 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, M r. Caporale. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
COV\.A..l/1.A..Ls.s.LoV\- De-puttJ CLerR I 

FLorLc<Cl PubLLc ser1Lce COV\.A..l/1.A..Ls.s.LoV\, 

2540 sviul/1.A..Clrc< OCIR "E,ouLevClrc< 

TC!LLC!VlClS.S.ee, FL 323)) 
Pvioll\,e: (g50) 413-G4GJ-

From: rcap2647=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <rcap2647=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard. io> On Behalf Of Ralph 

Caporale 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 202111:47 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
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Dear Commissioner 

FPL needs to be held accountable for proving to the customer that their rates are justified and 
are in the best interest of the consumer, not the company. In my opinion they have not done 
this. 

Thank you, 

Ralph Caporale 
2555 CARAMBOLA CIR N 
COCONUT CREEK FL, 33066-2438 
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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:43 PM
To: 'Ralph Caporale'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Mr. Caporale. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: rcap2647=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <rcap2647=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Ralph 
Caporale 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 11:47 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
FPL needs to be held accountable for proving to the customer that their rates are justified and 
are in the best interest of the consumer, not the company. In my opinion they have not done 
this. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ralph Caporale 
2555 CARAMBOLA CIR N 
COCONUT CREEK FL, 33066-2438  

 

 




